
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: This week, we will be 
concentrating on consonant trigraphs 
(three-letter blends) such as scr, spr, str, 
thr, spl, shr. Our SPELLING TEST will be on 
FRIDAY. Please practice our High Frequency 
Words (sight words) with your child! 
MATH:  
   *Regrouping Ones as Tens 
   *Adding Two-Digit Numbers to One-Digit 
     Numbers  (28+6=34) 
GRAMMAR: We are working on possessive 
nouns (the book’s cover, the dog’s collar). 
We will also be looking at compound words! 
 

Last week, we started a Blurt Report in our classroom. This is something we are having problems with, so 
hopefully we’ll be able to overcome it! Raising hands before speaking is super important, especially with our big 
class. Each time you blurt, an “X” is placed by your name. 5 X’s=lose recess/phy. ed. time. 0 X’s=one pirate point 
on your treasure map & name in the weekly drawing.    Have a Great Week         --Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER: *Thursday, December 17th (Title I Family Fun Night from 6-7:30pm) 
*Friday, December 18 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50pm – Holiday Break Starts) 

December 14-18 

Keep in Mind… 
*Reminder for our Classroom Gift 
Exchange: gifts ($5) should be here no 
later than Friday! If you have any 
questions or concerns, let me know! 
*Snacks to share with the class are fine 
to bring on Friday for our party. Gluten 
Free snacks are preferred! Remember, 
treats are welcomed but not expected. 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Jacob H., Adam, Vance 
 

*Holiday Break: Starts December 19th 
and school resumes on January 4th. 


